Yannantuono Burr Davis Sharpe Funeral Home

584 Gramatan Ave Mount Vernon, NY 10552 (914) 699-4010 ~ Fax (914) 699-2714 www.yannantuonofuneralhome.com

Dear Friends of the Yannantuono Burr Davis Sharpe Funeral Home Community,

From the very outset of our offering funeral services to the Westchester and New York City communities, our slogan has been, "Where the Difference Is in the Caring," and never has that message been more significant than today.

At Yannantuono Burr Davis Sharpe Funeral Home, we take the comfort, welfare and health of our families and guests very seriously. With the onset of COVID-19 (Coronavirus), we are closely monitoring CDC guidelines as they are refreshed, adhering to the strictest of guidelines that ensure the health and safety of all our visitors. In this challenging time, we are doing our part to go above and beyond in order keep our facilities safe. As an example, we have increased the frequency of sanitizing all surfaces, as well as handles and doorknobs.

Also, for those who are at risk and prefer not to be in a public setting, we are offering private live streaming of services for family and friends to view from home.

We are hopeful that this situation will be short lived and that we can all feel comfortable about on-site attendance.

In the meantime, we commit to serving our community's funeral needs in the safest way possible. If you have any questions, please call me directly at: 914-699-4010.

Cordially, Anthony Guarino Guido Cicchetti Funeral Directors